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December 2023


Title : Omegle

Dear Parent / Carer,

Lincolnshire County Council Community Safety Service has shared the following concern regarding the website Omegle.  

It has advised us that Omegle offers a free video chat service which will connect individuals to a random stranger who can communicate and interact through text, chat and webcam.  They have shared that there is no safe way to use this website and that it is highly likely that users will encounter adult sexual content and may risk encountering predatory behaviour.

The fact sheet attached has been created by the local authority to support parents to understand what Omegle is and how you can protect your child thorough the use of online safety awareness and parental controls in the home.

If you have any questions regarding online safety please do not hesitate to contact the Academy,

Kind regards

Mrs C Bramwell-Smith
Assistant Headteacher / DSL
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